BAC MEETING MINUTES 9/11/06

The meeting began at 7:30 at the Sagamore Library.

The following BAC members attended. Gary Carruthers, Ed Hudson, Pete
Kersich, Liz Morrison, Kevin O’Shaughnessy, Alan Sacher and Sal Tripi.
Also attending and speaking was Ron Sacks.

There was one visitor, Rob Scavo.

The following topics were discussed:

Discussion and approval of BAC meeting minutes of 8/29.

The committee received from Ron Sacks, copies of the figures for
Child Care, Community Education and Building Use. There was a
discussion about how to bring Community Education out of negative
numbers.

There was a consensus made to divide the committee into sub groups
with 2 members each to focus on different topics and bring their
findings back to the entire committee. Gary Carruthers will support
each sub committee as the go to for information that may be needed.
The sub committees will be broken down as follows. Security: Pete
Kersich and Ed Hudson. Community Education: Sal Tripi and Liz
Morrison. Facility Usage: Kevin O’Shaughnessy and Marty
Ronning. Curriculum: Alan Sacher and Ed Hoffman.

Each sub group will bring back any findings at the next meeting.

There was a discussion about security and chaperones and whether or
not changes can be made to make them more effective.

The meeting ended at 8:45pm and the next meeting is confirmed for

Tuesday 9/26/06 at 7:30 in the Sagamore Library.



